December 14, 2008

Director

Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801

Denver, CO 80203

Re: 20 Day Certification Letter — Rule 318 A(e)
SRC-State 16P
Township 4 North, Range 67 West
Section 16: NEY4SW4
Weld County, Colorado

Dear Director,

Synergy Resources Corporation hereby certifies to the Director that a twenty (20) day
notice has been given by certified mail to all owners in the proposed wellbore spacing
unit. We have not received any objections to such well location or proposed spacing
unit, therefore, Synergy Resources Corporation hereby requests that the Director

approve the boundary well.

If you have any questions or issues regarding this permit, please contact Ed Holloway at
(970) 737-1090.

Sincerely, CR

Ed Hollowa
Petroleum Management LLC

20203 Highway 60 * Platteville, CO 80651 * 970-737-1073/970-737-1045 (fax)



